To Adambots Team 245,

| wanted to send my sincere appreciation to the students and mentors helping out the Van Hoosen
Middle School's FTC 5381 Vikings team.

As you know, FIRST's Vision is to transform our culture by creating a world where science and
technology are celebrated and where young people dream of becoming science and technology leaders.

With your mentoring, you are fulfilling our Mission to inspire the young students at VHMS.

Keep up the good work, thanks for paying it forward and good luck in the 2012 "Rebound Rumble"

season.

Best regards,

VA 2

Tom Stephens
FIRST Board of Directors

GM Vice Chairman and Chief Technology Officer



